
Safety	for	All	in	the	C3	Kids	Program	

	

Your	child’s	safety	is	so	important	to	us!	The	Education	Committee	and	the	C3	Kids	Teacher	
(Mary	Crouse)	are	committed	to	keeping	your	child	safe	from	the	transmission	of	Covid	while	
you	attend	the	Sunday	Gathering	upstairs	at	the	Community	Center.	To	this	end,	we	will	be	
following	guidelines	from	the	Center	for	Disease	Control	(CDC).	

Our	Safety	Commitment	includes:	

Vaccinated	helpers	and	volunteers	only.	

Wipe	down	of	C3	area	before	use	with	disinfectant—tables,	chairs	and	surfaces.	

All	adults	will	wear	masks	around	the	children.	

Children	over	age	5	must	wear	masks.	

Check-in	Procedure:	

Children	will	be	signed	in	by	parents	and	have	their	temperature	checked	at	the	door.	

Children	will	sanitize	their	hands	at	the	sign	in	table	when	entering	the	room.	

Paper	masks	for	children	will	be	provided;	children	can	wear	their	own	masks	if	they	prefer.		
Masks	for	children	aged	2-4	can	be	worn	at	the	parent’s	discretion.		

Sanitizer	and	soap	will	be	easily	available	throughout	the	morning.	

Paper	towels	will	be	available.		

Tissues	easily	available	

No	touch	trash	cans	available.		

Safe	Activities:	

Storytime	and	discussion	will	occur	on	the	far	side	of	the	room,	with	children	from	different	
households	sitting	at	least	6	ft	apart.	

Food	Distribution:		

Pre-packaged,	individually	wrapped	snacks	and	drinks	will	be	provided.		Snacks	will	be	served	in	
the	front	side	of	the	room	at	the	tables,	with	a	maximum	of	3	kids	from	differing	households	at	
one	table.		

Adults	passing	out	and	assisting	kids	with	their	snacks	will	be	wearing	a	mask	and	gloves.	

Kids	will	sanitize	their	hands	again	before	eating	their	snacks.		Masks	can	be	removed	while	kids	
are	at	the	tables,	but	must	be	put	back	on	before	leaving	the	table.	



Play:	

Toys	and	craft	supplies	that	can	be	easily	cleaned	and	sanitized	will	still	be	available	for	kids	to	
use.		Stuffed	animals	and	fabric	toys/supplies	have	been	removed.	

Check-out:	

Parents	should	come	downstairs	to	sign	out	their	child.		

	

If	you	have	questions	or	concerns	about	safety	for	your	child	(children),	feel	free	to	contact	
Mary	Crouse	616-510-6008	(text	is	best)	or	Margaret	Willey	616-8461759	(text	is	best)	or	
willeymar58@gmail.com	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


